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Dear MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [Recipient Name]:

I am very sorry that I will be unable to accept your invitation to speak at the quilting club on Wednesday, October 22.

If you do not have another speaker in mind, I can highly recommend Deborah Poe. Deborah is a noted authority on the care and conservation of antique quilts and is highly regarded as a speaker. Her lecture generally includes a slide show, and she also teaches workshops. You can reach her at (242) 555-0177.

Thank you again for your kind invitation. I hope I will be able to meet with your club at another time.

Sincerely,
 MACROBUTTON  DoFieldClick [Your Name]
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